
 

Hello to everyone, 

 

My email box keeps filling up with Newsletters and Fast Starts.  It is so wonderful to see what you are 

all doing.   

 

My second trimester challenge will continue be to continue to send me copies of your Newsletters.  I 

would also like to see some minutes from your meetings—state, district and chapter, any and all.  

Please keep filling my email box up so that we can really celebrate your accomplishments for 

2nd trimester. 

 

The USWT History and 2024-2025 Directory are complete and emailed to both current state presidents 

and past USWT presidents.  Feel free to contact them or myself if you would like an emailed copy.  

A printed copy would require a small fee. 

 

Mary Hansen 

2nd Trimester Secretary SIP  

Mary Hansen 
USWT National Secretary 

USWomenoftoday.org 
secretary@uswomenoftoday.org 




